
MID-COAST TROLLEY
CONSTRUCTION 
       UPDATE

MidCoastTrolley

@MidCoastTrolley
#MidCoastAlert

@SANDAGregion

@SANDAGregion

KeepSanDiegoMoving.com/MidCoast Construction Hotline: (877) 379-0110 MidCoast@sandag.org

JUNE 2018

Temporary Realignment of Rose Canyon Bike Path
In mid-June 2018, the Rose Canyon Bike Path will be relocated to a temporary bike path while 
crews construct a new, permanent path. Sections of the permanent path will be opened as they 
are completed starting in summer 2019. The full, permanent path is anticipated to open in 2020.

What to Expect During Construction 
•	 The bike path will be temporarily relocated to a newly-paved bike path that will run along the     

 west side of the tracks, east of Interstate 5 from the end of Santa Fe Street to about 1,000           	
 feet north of State Route 52.   

•	 The interim bike path will connect Gilman Drive with Santa Fe Street. 

•	 Signs will be posted directing cyclists to the temporary bike path.

•	 Please use caution when traveling near the work zone.

•	 Notice will be provided prior to the reopening of the permanent path.  
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Work Areas: 

Construction schedules may change with very little notice.


